

Hazlehurst Community Primary School

Geoffrey St, Ramsbottom, Bury, Lancs. BLO 9PQ Tel: 01706 822002 Fax: 01706 823273

Website: www.hazlehurstschool.co.uk Email: hazlehurst@bury.gov.uk

Headteacher: Mr M Golding B Mus (hons)
Deputy: Mrs A-M Knowles BA (hons)

20 June 2018

Newsletter Number 20

Dear Parent / Carer,

I would like to congratulate the school band for giving a great performance in Bury Bandemonium last Saturday. We are very proud of our talented young musicians, who represent the school so brilliantly. Thanks also to all the parent helpers who support the band and encourage the children. We received lots of positive feedback from members of the public who were very impressed with the standard of the children's playing! (There are some lovely pictures of the event on the school website).



Congratulations also to our cricket team, who have won their last 3 matches – and good luck for the rest of the season.

Thank you to everyone who helped to make our recent Family Treasure Hunt such a big success. The barbecue and refreshments were excellent; we had more family teams taking part than ever before; everyone had lots of fun and the event raised a record-breaking £1066 for school! Well done!

Thanks also to our Friends Association members for their recent success in securing a community grant of £750 at 'The Pitch' (details in the last newsletter). This will be a big help with our new sensory garden, which we hope to develop during the next school year.



Our Summer Fair is coming soon (Saturday 30 June), and we really do need your help to make it a big success. A volunteer sign-up form has recently been sent home from the PTA – please support them by committing a little of your time on the day. The more help, the more activities, the more fun for the children! We are having a

non-uniform day tomorrow in support of our Rainbow Tombola – a separate flyer has already been sent home with all the details.

Finally, can we encourage you to send in your contributions to the Smartie Tube Fund Raiser Challenge on Friday this week, and thank you in anticipation of a good response!

Yours sincerely,

M Golding
Headteacher













